Suzanne Nelson

From: Keri Strahler <keri.strahler@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 11:00 AM

To: Suzanne Nelson

Subject: Caleb Stegall's nomination

Dear Senators;

Forgive me for bothering you, but I'm deeply concerned about Mr. Stegall's nomination to our Court of Appeals.

While I don't know the man personally, from his writings one could think that Mr. Stegall wants to appeal to the 'yeoman' and be popular, whereas most of his writings that I've come across suggest a lack of experience in the philosophy of ethics.

I understand that we've nominated persons in the past that weren't judges, but sincerely feel that Mr. Stegall lacks neutrality, a quality deserving of our Court of Appeals and humbly ask that you consider not allowing his appointment to aforementioned Court.

Thank you. Keri Strahler, a Republican 1015 NE Kellam Topeka, Kansas 66616 785-250-2642